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Tokio Marine America is the branding name for Tokio Marine Management, manager for Tokio Marine America Insurance Company, Trans Pacific 
Insurance Company, and TNUS Insurance Company 

 
Welcome To Your Workers Compensation Health Care Provider Network  Program 
Your insurance carrier has chosen First MCO as the workers compensation health care network certified by 
the State to offer a workers’ compensation health care provider program.  The information below is the 
materials needed to implement the program and help prepare you when an injury occurs. 

At Time of Implementation 

Post the Workers’ Compensation Panel Physicians alongside the worksite poster in a conspicuous area 
visited regularly by employees such as a break room or an employee bulletin board.  It is recommended (not 
required) to also post the general brochure provided by the New Jersey Division of Workers Compensation - 
“A Worker’s Guide to Workers’ Compensation in New Jersey”, which is available at the links below:      

 English: https://www.nj.gov/labor/forms_pdfs/wc/pdf/wc(g)-338.pdf 
 Spanish: https://www.nj.gov/labor/forms_pdfs/wc/pdf/wc(g)-338s.pdf 
 
Please contact managedcare@tmamerica.com if you need an updated physician panel or worksite poster. 

       
 
At Time of Injury 
                                                
1. Distribute the general brochure “A Worker’s Guide to Workers’ Comepensation in New Jersey”. 

 
2. The employer has the right to direct care for the life of the claim. Please refer to the Workers’ Compensation 

Panel Physicians for a list of providers or if you need assistance locating an in-network provider, please go 
to: 
                   https://production.firstmco.com/WEBMCO/lookuptool/Provsearch.asp 

 
3. Report the claim immediately to Tokio Marine:  

Email: claim@actec.net 
Phone: 877-567-7486 
Fax: 800-858-6509.  

 
If necessary, arrange transportation of the injured employee to the network provider, or if appropriate, to 
the nearest emergency facility.    
 

 
 

Please e-mail our office at managedcare@tmamerica.com for additional inquiries.  Thank you.  
 
 


